
I am sure you were as pleased as we were to hear the Prime Minister’s 
announcement about moving to Alert Level 1.  For us, there will be no major 
changes to what we are doing and our school continues to be safe to attend, 
including any staff and children who are considered more vulnerable to COVID. We 
have a good cleaning routine in place, people who are sick are staying at home and 
we continue to encourage good hygiene practices. 
  
We are supporting contact tracing by having QR code posters at our entrances – so 
if you haven’t already downloaded the NZ COVID Tracer app the Ministry of Health’s 
NZ-COVID Tracer app page​ has information to help you do that. 
  
What is changing is we can now look forward to inter-school and community sport, 
cultural events and performances and to welcoming all of our school community on 
site for these activities. We are also planning increased numbers of field trips and 
other excursions. Look out in your neswltters for upcoming events 
  
We therefore look forward to seeing you very soon. 
 
Natasha and Fraser 

https://www.health.govt.nz/our-work/diseases-and-conditions/covid-19-novel-coronavirus/covid-19-novel-coronavirus-resources-and-tools/nz-covid-tracer-app

